
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Raglan Primary School 

After School Football Club 
KS1 

Dear Parent, 
 
The Palace for Life Foundation are delighted to be back for the Autumn Term at Raglan Primary School 
to deliver our After School Coaching programme.  
 
Our football club will include a number of fun and exciting games and activities to develop various 
skills including dribbling, passing and shooting.  
 
We will be following government guidance and working with the school to ensure our club is a Covid-
19 secure environment. Our coaches will be equipped with hand sanitizer, and equipment will be 
cleaned at regular intervals. Activites will be delivered using social distance guidelines, ensuring your 
child has a safe and fun experience.  
 
The sessions will run every Monday for 11 weeks from Monday 21st September up until and including 
Monday 7th December (Excluding Half Term).  
 
The sessions are from 3.00 pm to 4.15 pm. 
 
Please ensure your child brings the following: 

• A water bottle  

• A coat- preferably waterproof  

• Appropriate footwear for a hall and outdoors (preferably trainers) 

• Any required medication  
 
Cost- £55.00 for 11 week programme.  
 
*Please note bookings are only taken for the full 11 week program, bookings cannot be made for 
individual sessions. 
 
Please book by credit/debit card on our website https://www.palaceforlife.org/book-a-course/after-
school-clubs/. Our coaches are unable to take cash payments. Please ensure your details are up to 
date on our booking system. 
 

We hope to see you there! 
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